
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 
 

I honestly cannot believe that we are at the end of another highly successful year!  

It was an absolute delight to be part of the TTLT awards last week, where we were able to celebrate so many successes and achieve-
ments of our pupils, staff and parents.  This past year really has seen all of our schools striving for the best for their children and com-
munities and ensuring that we are all working together to achieve for all. 

This is also the time of year to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils who have all done incredibly well and, who I know, will be 
excellent ambassadors for their schools and the trust in the next stage of their education.  I would also like to say a big thank you to 
those members of staff that are leaving us at the end of term and wish them all well in their next endeavours.   

We are hugely grateful to all parents for your support, particularly in attending so many of the amazing events that take place within 
schools.  Without you on board, we would not be able to do as many activities and this effective partnership between our schools and 
parents really is making a difference to the children. 

I wish you a lovely holiday and summer break and look forward to seeing you all on our return in September. Thank you again for every-
thing. 

Paul Harris, CEO 

Summer Term 2019 

The Tapscott Learning Trust 

Newsletter for Parents & Pupils 

Annual TTLT Awards Evening 2019 

On Thursday 11th July, TTLT hosted our second annual awards ceremony and what an amazing evening it was! A big thank you to all parents, pupil, 

staff and our sponsors! We would also like to say thank you and well done to our Pupil Parliament, the TTLT Choir and the dancers who performed in 

front of hundreds of people! 

 

KS2 Outstanding Educational Achievement Award 

Eshwari - Kensington  

Winner KS1 Outstanding Educational Achievement Award: 

Atila - Ranelagh  

Winner Going Green Award: 

Curwen  

Winner Creativity Award 

Farhan  - Ranelagh  

Winner EYFS Endeavour Award: 

Sofia - Rebecca Cheetham  

Winner EYFS Progress Award: 

Noah - Rebecca Cheetham  

Winner Sport Achievement Award: 

Avneet - Curwen  

Winner School Sports Award: 

Curwen  

Winner Volunteer Award: 

Maggie —Kensington  

Winner Outstanding Pupil Contribution to School Life: 

Leona - Ranelagh  

 Winner Young Achiever Award: 

Moshiur - Kensington  

2019 Roll of Honour 

More pictures from the awards can be 

found on the TTLT website 



Curriculum K 

This year has been Kensington’s most exciting 
year to date in terms of the curriculum. After carry-
ing out extensive research it was decided that the 
curriculum will be built around four key areas:  

 Health 

 Communication & Social Skills 

 Academic – English, Maths, Computing Technology &     
Science 

 Cultural Capital  

The school will begin to implement these four areas during the aca-

demic year 2019 -2020. 

TTLT Arts Exhibition Tour 

This week saw the return of the TTLT Arts      
Exhibition Tour which showcased our cross-

curricular learning through creative arts projects. The tour was another 
huge success and the art work received glorious reviews! 

Travel to Tokyo 

Some of our children, along with their parents/
carers were given an exciting opportunity to 
take part in the launch event for the Travel to 

Tokyo Challenge.  The programme is for young people aged 5-11 
and organised by Sport England, 
Team GB and Paralympics GB.    

Our pupils took part in Japanese-
inspired sports day activities, with 
a series of fun & active games. 
The children also had the chance 
to hear athletes speaking about 
the programme and their experi-
ences. 

Launch of the Edible Playground 

This month, North Beckton hosted a launch event for 

their unique Edible Garden, the latest addition to the 

school’s outdoor offering. The children enjoyed display-

ing their new outdoor haven containing flowers, herbs, seeds, berries 

and plants.  

The launch aligns with the Mayor of London's new ‘London Food     

Strategy’, which highlights 

the vital role of growing food in 

community gardens,           

allotments, urban farms and 

schools.  

Breaking Ground Project 

Pupils from Curwen & North Beckton 
were invited to submit objects for the 

Time Capsule Burial to signify the breaking for the ground for the 
start of the new East Bank development.  

North Beckton’s 
winner added a 
plastic bottle to  
signify the global 
plastic crisis; Cur-
wen’s winner buried 
an EU flag and a 
photo of Theresa 
May     resigning to 
signify her  concerns 
about the current 
Brexit situation!  

Tiny Steps Count 

On Tuesday 11th June 2019, Rebecca Cheetham Nursery 
held a Sponsored Toddle 
which was rebranded, Tiny 
Steps Count. 142 people took 

part in the event and they were blessed 
with fabulous weather as they took their 
feet around Stratford Park, culminating in a 
Teddy Bears Picnic organised by our    
partners, the Community Police. 
They raised a massive £1,690.64 which 
will go towards Richard House Hospice. 
The children were given an opportunity to 
visit Richard House Children’s Hospice to 
present the cheque to the fantastic staff 
there and have a tour of the facilities. Well 
done to all those who took part!! 

North Beckton at the Royal Academy 
 

North Beckton art 
creation ‘Two Sides 

to a Line’ has been selected from 
more than 6,200 submissions to be 
displayed at the 2019 Young Artists’ 
Summer Show, in association with 
the Royal Academy.  

Inspired by graffiti artist Keith Har-
ing, the pupils envisioned a sculpture that represented their diversity 
– using their own bodies as outlines for the intertwined figures that 
make up the design.  

Festival of Voices  

 

Pupils from Ranelagh and Cur-
wen  were treading the boards this month 
at the Hackney Empire Festival of Voices. 
The theme this year was ‘Licence to Thrill’ 
and pupils gave an amazing performance 
including a great rendition of ‘Live and Let 
Die’.  

TTLT Planned Building and Upgrading Work 

Major building work is being undertaken at Ranelagh, with the first 
phase already being completed. The building project is due to be     
completed by April 2020 which will add a large extension to the existing 
building. 

In the summer holidays, North Beckton will be scheduled for some   
major building work including roof work, extensive 
improvements to the PMLD provision, a new art    
studio and relocation of the PPA room. 

Curwen has now ordered the new double decker bus 
which will be a sensory space, located in the play-
ground, and ready for use early in 2020. 

At Kensington over the summer holidays, there will 
be major improvement work to the water system. 


